
 

Mt. Laurel Baseball anticipates the 
parents of our athletes to work in the 
snack stand. The expectation is that 
each parent will serve in the snack 
stand at least two times per season.  
Thank you so much for helping us to 
operate the snack stand as THE MOST important 
fundraiser for Mt. Laurel Baseball!  

 
Each team will be asked to have a Team Parent who will be 
responsible for working with the parents on the snack stand 
assignments when it is your child’s team’s responsibility.  Shifts 
typically start 15 minutes prior to game time, and end when the 
next team comes in to take over. Typically parents are asked to 
fill a 30 minute shift.  The team responsible for staffing the snack 
stand is as follows: 

Quad: Away Team on White Field 
Triplex: Away Team on Green Field 

 
 

Responsibilities include selling items, collecting payment, 

making hot dogs, and restocking items as necessary.  

Instructions will be posted in the concession stand.  There are 

also phone numbers posted in the stands, should you have any 

questions or concerns. 
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As most of you are aware, 

parents play a critical role in 

supporting Mount Laurel 

Baseball by helping to keep 

the concession stand running. 

This simply means each team 

is responsible to staff the 

concession stand a few times 

during the season.   

The money raised at 

our concession 

stand goes directly 

back into Mt. Laurel 

Baseball to maintain 

the fields and 

amenities, help keep 

registration fees 

low, fund equipment 

maintenance and 

more! 

 
INTERESTED IN  
DOING MORE?  

There are a lot of ways to help 

support the successful operation 

of the snack stand, including 

opening and closing, conducting 

inventory checks,  purchasing and 

or ordering food etc. If you are 

interested in helping to do more, 

please contact us: 

Jess Myers at 
MLBaseballSnackStand@gmail.com  

or 856-275-6614 

 

ATTENTION PARENTS: Your Help is Needed to Support Mt. Laurel Baseball’s LARGEST Fundraiser! 

 

Serving in the Snack Stand gives you the opportunity to 

enjoy fellowship with our community, provide 

hospitality to our guests and support our athletes! 

What to Expect 


